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We've been overwhelmed by the

outpouring of support from volunteers

who have helped prepare the facilities for

our first service in Mackay. 

We are thrilled to share that services in

Mackay have now commenced every

fortnight. The journey from Rockhampton

to Mackay, though spanning a few hours,

is filled with anticipation and excitement

as we gather with fellow believers to

worship and fellowship together.

In recent discussions with the core team

in Mackay, there has been a growing

desire to expand our services to every

Sunday. However, amidst these

challenges, we have been blessed with

the support of two beautiful couples who

reside in Mackay and are integral

members of our core team. Please join us

in praying for the Luckels and the Deens,

May God continue to strengthen and

guide them as they serve alongside us.

  

Since our last letter, our family

has been navigating new

challenges and experiencing

God's faithfulness in remarkable

ways. Adjusting to a new culture

and way of life has been a

constant learning process, but

we've seen how God has been at

work in every step.

Liz continues to serve

faithfully, working part-time as

the head of ministry services

for Lighthouse Baptist church

Rockhampton. 

Similarly, I have been blessed

to serve part-time as an

associate pastor, contributing

to the ministry and outreach

efforts of our church

community. It's a privilege to

be able to share God's love

and truth with those around

us, and I am grateful for the

opportunity to serve in this

capacity. Our Daughter Abigail

step foward for assurance of

salvation during a recent youth

event. She followed this up

with getting baptised 
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Australian support:

Lighthouse Baptist Church PO Box 9829

Frenchville QLD 4701

USA support:

Central Missionary Clearinghouse

PO Box 219228 Houston,TX 77218-9228
Contact:

reachvanuatu@gmail.com

Vanuatu:

As we continue to support the work in

Vanuatu. It has been exciting to see the

continued growth of the leaders and

ministry. Update in next prayer letter

about a missions trip opportunity.   


